

Son of the state o

March 17, 2006

Mayor Donald Cousens Town of Markham 101 Town Centre Blvd. Markham, Ontario L3R 9W3

Dear Mayor Cousens,

At a board of directors meeting of the MBT held on March 8, 2006, the Toronto "WIFI" announcement was discussed.

I have been directed by the board, to request that you, and through you, council have the impacts of this announcement analyzed.

As Canada's "High Tech" capital, we want to ensure our community is leading edge in the application of technology. As well, we are not sure whether a public utility or private enterprise is best suited to deliver such a service. As you know, we have both groups among our members.

I appreciate your attention to this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Keith Bray

President & CEO

cc: Markham Council John Livey

> J. Alla / A. Taylor.

RECEIVED

MAR 3 1 2006

TOWN OF MARKHAM CLERKS DEPT.

boole Messer

ecönömist & sun